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Entered:  June 24, 2011 

 
 
BY THE HEARING OFFICER: 
 

O P I N I O N   A N D   F I N D I N G S 
 

On February 23, 2010, the Nebraska Public Service 
Commission (Commission) entered an order adopting permanent 
funding mechanism.  As part of the permanent funding mechanism, 
public safety answering points (PSAPs) are required to account 
annually for the spending of any funds received from the 
Wireless Enhanced 911 Services Fund (Fund).  Pursuant to the 
order, PSAPs are required to file documentation supporting the 
use of the funds received for the 2010-2011 funding year on or 
before October 15, 2011. 

 
In order to review the nature of the documentation to be 

filed and answer any questions regarding the process, the 
Hearing Officer finds that a workshop should be scheduled for 
July 27, 2011 at 10:00 a.m. CDT in the Commission Hearing Room 
at 1200 N Street, Suite 300, Lincoln.  Those wishing to 
participate by telephone should dial 888-820-1398, Attendee 
Code:  5582059. 

 
The purpose of this workshop is to provide information 

regarding documentation due to the Commission for audits of 
2010-2011 Wireless 911 Funding including (a)the due date for the 
documentation; (b) the nature of the documentation to be filed; 
and (c) to answer questions regarding the audit process. 

 
 

O R D E R 
 

 IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED by the Hearing Officer that a 
workshop should be scheduled for July 27, 2011 at 10:00 a.m. CDT 
in the Commission Hearing Room at 1200 N Street, Suite 300, 
Lincoln.  Those wishing to participate by telephone should dial  
888-820-1398, Attendee Code:  5582059. 
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MADE AND ENTERED at Lincoln, Nebraska, this 24th day of 
June, 2011. 

 
 
 By:  ____________________________  
  Gerald L. Vap 
  Hearing Officer 
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